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Information Evening Re First Year Enrolment 

 

Unfortunately, due to the restrictions we were unable to have our annual Open Evening again 

this year. However, the latest guidelines would indicate that we can have meetings after 

February 28th. Assuming this to be the case, we have provisionally scheduled two information 

sessions for parents of potential First years for the evening of Wednesday 2nd March. Check 

back here for confirmation and full details re times etc. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, ring us at the school or e mail 

martinfallon@msletb.ie. 

 

Queries relating to learning support should be directed to lorrainemcloughlin@msletb.ie  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Martin Fallon  
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